Jackie Deibel
R L m. 7 ]
From: Lori Pruiksta <thepruiksmas@comcast.net>
Sent: _ Tuesday, July 10, 2012 12:50 AM
To: ' Jackie Deibel
Subject: Etris Rezoning
> Jackie,
>
> Please distribute to all parties on the Zoning Commission and City Council:
> ‘

>} am a resident of the Hamilton Commons subdivision and would like to

> express my strong opposition to the R-3A rezoning and variances requested for the property on Etris Rd, The
developer has resubmitted a revised plan; however, neither the original nor revised plfan align with the guidelines in the
City of Roswell's 2025 and 2030 Comprehensive Plans. The R3-A zoning and requested variances are INCONSISTENT with
our surrounding neighborhoods, Details regarding each area of inconsistency will be addressed in a written submission
from our subdivision. We are relying on all of you to support current residents in this area to maintain the aesthetic
value and feel of this key corner of our city. Please vote against the requested rezoning.

Thank you for your consideration,
Respectfully,

Lori Pruiksma

340 Hamilton Park Drive
Roswell 30075
678-642-7689

>

> Sent from my iPhone




